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A message from our Public Works Director/City
Engineer:

FDOT contractor will be performing maintenance
on the Nova Canal along the west side (south
bound lane) of Nova Road within the the City of
Holly Hill. The activities will be between 3rd Street
to 10th Street. Expect the south bound lane,
eastern most lane to be closed intermittently.
Please see the flyer received from FDOT this
morning.

https://www.hollyhillfl.org/cityclerk/page/fdot-performing-maintenance-nova-road-canal

